
Dear CUPE members, 

The Ontario Municipal Employees Coordinating Committee (OMECC)
would like you to fill out a Health & Safety and Injured Worker Survey! 

As we emerge from the long and difficult period of COVID, workers
across the sector have told us they face many challenges to both their
mental and physical health. Many members are not aware of the
resources and support available to them. 

This CUPE survey provides an opportunity to share your stories and tell
us the steps you believe are necessary to support injured workers and
improve health and safety in Ontario. 

The survey results will help us identify key priorities for bargaining and
political action among CUPE members in Ontario. The results will be
completely anonymous, and your confidentiality will be protected.  

The survey closes at the end of the day on Monday, October 2nd. 

Thank you for your assistance with this important survey project.

CUPE's Ontario Municipal Employees Coordinating Committee
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We want to hear from you!

Online Survey 

Participate in the OMECC Health & Safety and
Injured Workers Survey by accessing the link through
the QR Code on the right. We look forward to your
feedback. 





